
East Suffolk Council is working on the design 
of the North Felixstowe Masterplan right now! 

Despite the local plan stating that the
Grove Woodland and Eastward Ho
playing fields would be protected, the
ONLY proposal shown throughout the
duration of the Citizen Panel has been
to build a school, houses and industrial
units on Eastward Ho playing fields
and the Paddock, leaving us some
repositioned pitches onto the boggy
area, which eventually would become
school’s facility. This means loss of our
cherished large green community
recreational space, as well as
immediate threat to the existence of
the Grove Woodland’s ecosystem.

Source: Summary of North Felixstowe Citizens Panel from 20th May 2024, 
northfelixstowe.co.uk

How can you help???
Sign The Petition (QR code above)
Contact ESC and your local representatives to raise your concern 

           (email addresses can be found here: https://eastsuffolk.cmis.uk.com/eastsuffolk/councillors.aspx)

Attend public consultation on 13th August at Brackenbury Sports
Centre, 3pm-8pm

           (date and time subject to change by ESC - check www.felixstowesaysno.org for the latest updates) 

Visit www.felixstowesaysno.org for futher info and email templates


